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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     #12-2043     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 5, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve purchase of Light Pole Replacements – Proprietary - 

$54,540. 

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a proprietary purchase for light pole 
replacements from Maverick Poles and Structure, LLC in the amount of $54,540. 
 
Background 
The current light fixtures on the roof of the City Park Garage (CPG) have corroded 
causing an immediate safety concern.  The only light poles that will adapt to the current 
base support fixtures are manufactured by Maverick Poles and Structure, LLC, the original 
vendor for the garage, which was built over 25 years ago. 
 
The existing poles are rusted and structurally compromised and one pole has already 
fallen over. Consequently, parking on the roof of CPG has currently been severely 
restricted.  Parking on the roof of CPG is dedicated to Broward College and Florida 
Atlantic University.  With the start of the fall semester it is critical that this upgrade be 
completed as soon as possible.   
 
In addition, the light fixtures on the new poles will also all be more energy efficient. 

 
Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $54,540.  
  

 
 

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 
SUB SUB 

FY  FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME OBJECT # SUBOBJECT NAME AMOUNT 

2012 461  01 PARKING SVS PAR020104 PARKING SVS 3428 
BLDG REP & MAINT 

 54,540.00        

TOTAL 54,540.00        
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_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Prepared By: AnnDebra Diaz, Procurement Specialist II 
 
Department Director: Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


